June 7, 2016

City of Barrie
70 Collier Street
Barrie ON L4M 4T5

Flying Monkeys Craft Brewery is pleased to advise Barrie City Council that it is in the
process of submitting an application to the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario
for a Manufacturer's Limited Liquor Sales (By the Glass) License to sell and serve its
craft beer to patrons for consumption in single servings at our manufacturing site. The
intent of the By the Glass sale and service of our craft beer at the brewery site is to
promote our product and provide an enhanced experience for our craft brewery tours.

Under the By the Glass licensing, beer may only be sold in quantities that do not exceed
341ml (12 oz.) and between the hours of 11:00 a.m. and 9 p.m. The Alcohol and
Gaming Commission of Ontario does not permit the hours of operation to be extended.
As part of this licence application, the interior of the Flying Monkeys facility is being
renovated to accommodate the proposed By the Glass sales and we are not seeking an
addition to our current footprint.

The Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario requires Flying Monkeys Craft Brewery
is required to provide written confirmation that Barrie City Council has passed a
resolution in support of the Manufacturer's Limited Liquor Sales (By the Glass)

License. | am hoping that Barrie City Council will support our licence by providing the
resolution required by the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario. A By the Glass
License, would allow Flying Monkeys to better educate our guests about our products in
an interactive manner. We hope that you will be able to support our tourism initiative
with a resolution of support.

ur consideration,
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Patty Gardner
President Vice-President

HLYING MONKEYS CRAFT BREWERY
107 Dunlop Street East

Barrie, Ontario

L4M 1A6, Canada

(705) 721-8989
www.theflyingmonkeys.ca




